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Subject: WSBA proposal
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Please seriously consider stopping the insane proposal to drastically reduce attorney case loads.
This would result in dismantling our criminal justice system. We would end up with a Mad Max / zombie society.
Please, let’s return to a land of law and order vs lawlessness and disorder.

John Nielsen.
Sent from my iPhone
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